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I would like to be considered for the board. I know I resigned because of all the negativity on 

the board in the past. I do believe I can be an asset to the board and the POA. I only want to see 

the park improve in a positive way.  

 

Thanks for your consideration  

Lynn Richert 

 

  
 

 


